Steve Tozer. Steve has done his best
o assist us and has been a constant
source of motvation for us to do our
hest,

Our congratulations go out to Broth-
ers Leo Hernandez and Robent Lembe
on their graduation at December, Best
of Luck!

In closing, it is appropriate (o say
that this semester has been all we wanted
it o be, and the next one looks just as
promising..p

ALBERT MUNIZ



